

April 22, 2022

City of Vaughan
Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON. L6A 1T1

RE: REVISION TO CITY PARK NAME for Prima Vista Estates Inc. & 840999 Ontario Inc., City File 19T-03V05

Dear Clerk's Department,

On April 11, 2018, Council approved the request to name the Municipal Park in the above Development as 'Cipriano Park'. A request is now being made that the name of the Park be changed to 'Peter Cipriano Park'. This request is to provide clarity to the general public on the significant contributions made by Peter Cipriano to the City of Vaughan. Included with this request letter is the Council Minutes from April 11, 2018 and a location Map outlining the park.

Should you have any questions or concerns about this correspondence feel free to contact the Undersigned at 905-856-2400 X58

Sincerely,

Prima Vista Estates Inc.

Graziano Stefani, P.Eng. Land Development Engineer